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The public is reminded that criminal defendants are presumed innocent until the government is 

able to prove its charges in court beyond a reasonable doubt. 
 

 

 

 

 
Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve 

For Immediate Release

Date:   July 23, 2019 

Contact:  Detective Bryan Harl #93 

Phone:  (630) 466-7021 

Email:   bharl@co.kendall.il.us 

Report #: 2018-2722 

 

 

 

Plano Woman in Custody Following Residential Burglary 

Investigation 

 
 

On August 12, 2018, Kendall County Sheriff’s Deputies responded to the 900 Block of West 

Jones Street, Unincorporated Plano, for a report of a residential burglary that had occurred.  

 

Numerous household items were stolen in the incident. 

 

Kendall County Detectives began an investigation, and on June 28, 2019 the Kendall County 

State’s Attorney’s Office charged Katherine Talbot, a 28 year old female from the 900 Block of 

South West Street, Plano, with one count of Residential Burglary, a Class 1 felony.  

 

A warrant was issued for Talbot’s arrest, and she was taken into custody without incident on July 

23, 2019.  Talbot’s bond was set at $75,000, with ten percent to apply. 

 

Talbot is currently incarcerated in the Dekalb County Corrections Center, awaiting extradition to 

Kendall County. 
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